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ARKANSAS POWER & LIGHT COMPANY
POST OFFICE BOX 551 UTTLE ROCK, ARKANSAS 72203 (501) 371-4000

February 15, 1983

1CAN028308

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
ATTN: Mr. J. F. Stolz, Chief

Operating Reactors Branch #4
Division of Licensing

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

SUBJECT: Arkansas Nuclear One - Unit 1
Docket No. 50-313
License No. DPR-51
NUREG 0737 Item II.K.3.17 -
ECC System Outages Related
to Core Flood Tanks

Gentlemen:

By letter dated December 8,1982, from Mr. J. F. Stolz to Mr. W.
Cavanaugh III (1CNA128202), the NRC requested that AP&L provide additional
information concerning ECCS outages relating to Core Flood Tanks. We have
reviewed the pertinent records for Unit 1 and have confirmed that no outages
have occurred relating to Core Flood Tank problems within the past five
years.

Very truly yours,

ohn R. Marshall
Manager, Licensing
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